
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held its tenth meeting on January 19, 2010 in the 
Sunnycrest Room of Londonderry Town Hall.  The meeting began at 9:30 A.M. 
 
Present:  Task Force Members: Karen Marchant, John Vogl, Jim Bilodeau and Cindy McCann 
  
 
Old Business 
 
In accordance with street number policy of the Town the Task force discussed the following changes: 
 
Former Street Name & Number    New Street Name & Number 
 
3 East Yellowstone Dr     3 Yellowstone Dr 
5 East Yellowstone Dr     5 Yellowstone Dr 
7 East Yellowstone Dr     7 Yellowstone Dr 
13 East Yellowstone Dr     13 Yellowstone Dr 
2 West Yellowstone Dr     51 Yellowstone Dr 
4 West Yellowstone Dr     47 Yellowstone Dr 
5 West Yellowstone Dr     36 Yellowstone Dr 
6 West Yellowstone Dr     45 Yellowstone Dr 
8 West Yellowstone Dr     43 Yellowstone Dr 
10 West Yellowstone Dr     41 Yellowstone Dr 
14 West Yellowstone Dr     37 Yellowstone Dr 
16 West Yellowstone Dr     33 Yellowstone Dr 
18 West Yellowstone Dr     31 Yellowstone Dr 
24 West Yellowstone Dr     25 Yellowstone Dr 
22 West Yellowstone Dr     27 Yellowstone Dr 
20 West Yellowstone Dr     29 Yellowstone Dr 
 
 
1 East Woodbine Dr     16 Woodbine Dr 
4 East Woodbine Dr     13 Woodbine Dr 
5 East Woodbine Dr     12 Woodbine Dr 
7 East Woodbine Dr     6 Woodbine Dr 
8 East Woodbine Dr     7 Woodbine Dr 
9 East Woodbine Dr     4 Woodbine 
10 East Woodbine Dr     3 Woodbine Dr 
11 East Woodbine Dr     2 Woodbine Dr 
14 East Woodbine Dr     1 Woodbine Dr 
1 West Woodbine Dr     17 Woodbine Dr 
3 West Woodbine Dr     23 Woodbine Dr 
4 West Woodbine Dr     20 Woodbine Dr 
5 West Woodbine Dr     25 Woodbine Dr 
6 West Woodbine Dr     22 Woodbine Dr 
7 West Woodbine Dr     27 Woodbine Dr 
8 West Woodbine Dr     24 Woodbine Dr 
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Former Street Name & Number     New Street Name & Number 
 
9 West Woodbine Dr     29 Woodbine Dr 
11 West Woodbine Dr     31 Woodbine Dr 
12 West Woodbine Dr     26 Woodbine Dr 
13 West Woodbine Dr     33 Woodbine Dr 
14 West Woodbine Dr     28 Woodbine Dr 
15 West Woodbine Dr     35 Woodbine Dr 
 
 
2 East Eglin Blvd      2 Eglin Blvd 
4 East Eglin Blvd      4 Eglin Blvd 
5 East Eglin Blvd      5 Eglin Blvd 
6 East Eglin Blvd      6 Eglin Blvd 
7 East Eglin Blvd      7 Eglin Blvd 
8 East Eglin Blvd      8 Eglin Blvd 
9 East Eglin Blvd      9 Eglin Blvd 
10 East Eglin Blvd     10 Eglin Blvd 
11 East Eglin Blvd     11 Eglin Blvd 
12 East Eglin Blvd     12 Eglin Blvd 
14 East Eglin Blvd     14 Eglin Blvd 
2 West Eglin Blvd     18 Eglin Blvd 
4 West Eglin Blvd     20 Eglin Blvd 
6 West Eglin Blvd     22 Eglin Blvd 
8 West Eglin Blvd     24 Eglin Blvd 
10 West Eglin Blvd     26 Eglin Blvd 
12 West Eglin Blvd     28 Eglin Blvd 
13 West Eglin Blvd     13 Eglin Blvd 
14 West Eglin Blvd     30 Eglin Blvd 
15 West Eglin Blvd     15 Eglin Blvd 
16 West Eglin Blvd     (Barksdale # TBD) 
17 West Eglin Blvd     17 Eglin Blvd 
19 West Eglin Blvd     19 Eglin Blvd 
21 West Eglin Blvd     21 Eglin Blvd 
23 West Eglin Blvd     23 Eglin Blvd 
25 West Eglin Blvd     25 Eglin Blvd 
 
 
Motion to accept the above listed changes made by Karen Marchant, seconded by John Vogl.  No 
discussion, motion passed unanimously. 
 
New Business 
 
Discussion regarding Bockmon’s Mobile Home Park.  John Vogl mentioned that there may be a need to 
Go back to the Town Council for additional changes in the park.  Karen Marchant suggested meeting with 
Park manager, Dan Bouchard.  Members agreed.  Site visit to park scheduled for January 21, 2010.   
 
John Vogl advises has heard from Property Owners on Nashua Road.  (Mrs. Brunelle and Mrs. Ball). 
Owners are still having issues regarding mail delivery.  Suggestion was made to have a meeting with 
Postmasters from Derry and Londonderry, Task force members and the property owners in a further 
attempt to resolve the issues. 
 
Karen Marchant was contacted by a resident of the Nevins advising that 911 did not have his address 
correct when he needed service.  Jim Bilodeau to check with 911. 
 



 
 
 
Updates 
 
Jim Bilodeau to contact Jayne Gannon of Derry regarding mutual changes needed for Whispering Pines 
Mobile Park.  Members have not heard back from her since the meeting she attended. 
John Vogl still in process of completing checklist 
 
 
Next Meeting 
 
January 25, 2010 at 2:00 P.M. location to be determined. 
 
 
Motion by Cindy McCann to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Karen Marchant.  No discussion, motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:30 P.M. 
 
Minutes by C. McCann 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


